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Friday 7th October 2022 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We would like to invite you to one of our open days which are taking place over the next few weeks. 

These days will give you as parents and guardians the opportunity to see our school and our learning 

environment in action. We will arrange for you to be shown around by our children so that you can 

really see our school and its values. The open days will enable you to also meet the teaching team, see 

lessons in progress and view the facilities we have to offer your child. 

Tours typically last for 30 minutes and will run as follows:  

Wednesday 19th October - 9.30am – 10:30am 

Wednesday 2nd November - 9:30am – 10:30am and 1:30pm-2:30. 

 

Please indicate which of the three visit dates best suit you using the link below and we can arrange 

your personalised tour of the school. During each tour at 10:00 am and 2pm there will be a short talk 

by our Head teacher, Mrs Harrison. 

 

https://forms.gle/bz2RkS4xi7couJLA7 

We look forward to meeting you. 

Miss Vicky Harbridge 
Headteacher 
Knaphill Lower School 
Chobham Road 
Knaphill, Woking 
Surrey 
GU21 2SX 
01483 473282 
office@knaphill-lower.surrey.sch.uk 

 

    
 

Mrs Debbie Harrison 
Headteacher 

Knaphill School 
High Street 

Knaphill, Woking  
Surrey  

GU21 2QH 
01483 888899 

office@knaphill.surrey.sch.uk 
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